
Eau Claire Deanery Parish Reports
St Olaf PCCW
Parish Report
September 28th, 2018

We contribute & also have 2 teams that work at Community Table.  Each team works a shift every other month.

Parish held its Summer Bible School in August.

On September 10th helped the St Olaf’s Men Club with their New Member Steak Fry – providing desserts & cleaning up.

Provided refreshments and workers for the September 18th Anointing/Healing Mass.

Our ladies served at 2 funeral – July thru September.
Deborah Sundblad
President
St Olaf’s PCCW
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St. Josephs Elk Mound
Parish Report

August 25, 2018 – Members participated at the 150th dinner in Eau Claire, panel board was made by Julie Brindle for both St. Joseph’s parishes and displayed.

September 23, 2018 - Fall Festival with Polka Choir, numbers are still being calculated.

September 26, 2028 – CCD started

~~~~~~~~~~~~~
St. Raymond of Penafort
PCCW Parish Report
October 23, 2018

St. Raymond of Penafort PCCW has been busy with the usual yearly activities of Praying the Rosary, Bake Walks, Divine Mercy Sunday Collection, Right to Life Baby Bottle Campaign, Mother's Day Flowers, Confirmation and 1st Communion Gifts, approving the 2018-2019 Budget, Dues Collection, Elections, Installments and Appreciation Social.

We have been struggling with meeting participation and are currently operating without a Vice President. Meetings can be difficult with only 3 to 5 people in attendance, including officers. Our loyal parish women do come through to help out with the various activities throughout the year, but we need to attract more women to participate, as our loyal members are aging. Our August PCCW Appreciation Social was well received and we are following up to engage some new members. Looking forward to our fall and winter activities with more member participation.

May Mother Mary intercede for us all as we strive to do God's Will. Enjoy the fall splendor.

Submitted by,
Kim Gonyo
PCCW President
St. Raymond of Penafort
